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SUFFOLK POLICE SEEK PUBLIC’S ASSISTANCE FOR INFORMATION ON
WHEREABOUTS OF MISSING WOMAN

SUFFOLK, VA (January 30, 2020) Suffolk Police are seeking the public’s assistance for

information on the whereabouts of a woman that her family says has been missing

since last February when her disappearance was initially reported. 

Chatani B. Wilson, age 23, of Suffolk, was last seen by her family on February 12, 2019,

and it is believed that she may be in the City of Virginia Beach. There is no indication at

this time that Chatani is in any danger, however, no contact has been made with her

family or her child since that date. 

Chatani is further described at 5’4” tall and weighs 120 pounds. She has brown hair

and brown eyes and is known to wear gray contacts. 

If anyone has seen or had contact with Chatani or has further information, please

contact Suffolk Police or Suffolk Crime Line. To submit online, go to www.p3tips.com,

visit the Suffolk Police Department website (www.suffolkva.us/spd) and look for the

Suffolk Crime Line link, or go to the Suffolk Police Department Facebook page at

www.facebook.com/suffolkpolicedepartment. You can also call 888-LOCK-U-UP, 1-888-

562-5887, Option 5. Once a person submits a tip, they will be given a TIP ID and

password. With this information they can login at p3tips.com and submit follow-up

information, engage in two-way dialogue, be informed of the outcome of the tip, and

access any pertinent reward information.

###

http://www.p3tips.com
http://www.suffolkva.us/spd
http://www.facebook.com/suffolkpolicedepartment



